

CARLISLE ADVANCED MOTORISTS



Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on Nov 4th 2009

Eddie Stobart's Carlisle

<p>Present: Ian Goldie, Ken Wright, George Cairns, Chris Hardy and Glynis Peacock.</p>	
<p>Apologies:</p>	
<p>Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting: The Committee unanimously agreed the Minutes of Meeting held on Sept 2nd 2009.</p>	
<p>Matters Arising These were taken at appropriate points throughout the meeting.</p>	
<p>Correspondence As circulated by email. <u>Change of name</u> It was proposed that we are now called “Carlisle and West Cumbria Advanced Motorists” as agreed at the AGM for all purposes now that we have approval from the I.A.M. National Committee. Proposer Chris Hardy Seconder Ken Wright Carried unanimously.</p> <p>Things to be considered Charities Commission GP to contact CC about name change.</p> <p>There was some discussion about the website and how we want it to work. We decided to approach one of Ian’s contacts to set up a more user-friendly, interactive website with a members’ forum.</p> <p>Bank - George will contact the bank about our name change</p> <p>Members to be circulated once Ian has sorted out the email addresses. Ian to contact Glynis if and when he needs a letter to be sent.</p> <p>Data base - Chris has found problems with synchronising.</p>	<p>GP</p> <p>IG</p> <p>GC</p> <p>IG and GP</p> <p>CH</p>
<p><u>Meeting schedule</u> Carlisle Golden Fleece Ruleholme. West Cumbria - Oily’s.</p>	<p>CH</p> <p>IG</p>

<p>Jan. 6th 2010 Full Committee Meeting It was suggested that we invite Observers, Neil MacDonald, etc Venue Peacock Towers. 7pm refreshments to be provided.</p> <p>Feb Cockermouth</p> <p>December meeting has been cancelled.</p>	<p>GP</p> <p>IG</p>
<p>Treasurer's Report: as circulated. We have a reasonable balance in the funds and need to consider how to make good use of it to develop our membership base, both Observers and Associates.</p>	<p>GC</p>
<p>Training There was some discussion on SfL forms. Forms are sent to the Associates, once they have paid HQ. . The Associate then chooses which group to contact. Some of them ring Glynis as main contact. Glynis then contacts the appropriate Coordinator. It has become a bit vague about what happens to the SfL forms.</p> <p>It was proposed that In future Glynis will ask the Associate to send her the forms. These are to be scanned and a copy sent to Chris (as Membership secretary,) and the Coordinator, by email.. Glynis will send the original to George.</p> <p>This was proposed by CH seconded GC Carried unanimously.</p> <p>Bikes Most have finished training. One associate is waiting.</p> <p>Associate Packs Ian needs more time for this.</p> <p>West Coast Training As circulated.</p> <p>Carlisle Training As circulated.</p> <p>Observer Training George is going ahead November 28th is the first session. The rooms have been booked. In total the training will cost around £400.</p> <p>We could have 6 or 7 if things go well.</p>	<p>IG</p>

<p>CRASH Meeting Ken attended a meeting. Bike safe is to be run again in the West.</p> <p>West Cumberland Hospital has the second highest rate in the country for road-based accidents.</p> <p>Cumbria has a higher rate than national average for hospital admissions for road-based accidents.</p> <p>50 mile an hour speed limit at Bassenthwaite is to be permanent.</p>	KW
<p>Events</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Curling event. Possibly join with Dumfries. This is closed at the moment. Chris to contact Dumfries and curling • Trip to Power Station visit with supper Possibly join with Dumfries. Chris • Christmas Dinner Blue Rare Sat Dec 5th 7 for 7.30 Chief Constable has been invited. George sent out emails to 42 people. • Glynis to contact Dumfries group. 	<p>CH</p> <p>CH</p> <p>CH</p> <p>GP</p>
<p>A.O.B. Glynis to bring the other laptop for Chris. He will load the data base onto it and the committee could update it onto a memory stick at each committee meeting.</p> <p>Paul Owen is no longer doing Bike Safe, so a sergeant based in Workington will be taking it over. Paul has a new job as a police trainer. He may want to join us.</p> <p>Alan Stevenson an ex police man has applied to be an advanced ADI. George to approach him to join us.</p> <p>Malcolm Bobbit has done an article for Cumbria Life, it will probably go in December's edition.</p> <p>Ian presented the new posters that he had picked up at the Conference. He was very impressed by the new Marketing Manager, Colin Patterson. The website is to be updated. David Kenworthy is leaving.</p>	GP and CH
<p>Next Meeting</p> <p>Wednesday January 6th at 7pm Peacock Towers</p>	

The meeting closed at 21.26pm.